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DEPT. OF AATUHAL RESOURCES State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Cumberiand Area Headquariers P.O. Box 397

1341 2nd Ave.

June 28, 1994 Cumberland, Wisconsin 54829

TELEPHONE 715-8§22-35%90
TELEFAX T15-822-315%2

File Ref: 87
Mr. Subba Rao
Darling Delaware . ) - L
Badgerow Bldg., Suite 1020 S 'j s \_f) ;

(-

Sioux City, IA 51101

RE: Darling Delaware, Cty Hwy W., Town of Stanley, Barron County, Wisconsin

Dear Rao:

A report on the above site prepared by Cooper Engineering Company, Inc., received
February 28, 1994, concluded that no further corrective action was necessary on the 1,000
gallon diesel fuel underground storage tank at the above-described site.

The Close-Out Committee reviewed your case through our fast track system which involved
the removal of this tank. With the information that has been received by the Department to
date, the Committee agrees that additional remedial effort does not seem to be necessary at
this time for this particular tank bed and is in substantial compliance with s. 144.76
Wisconsin Statutes..

The Department may require responsible parties to undertake appropriate investigative ot
remedial action should new information regarding this site come to light.

Sincerely,

i

ames A. Hosch
Hydrogeologist
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cC: Beth DeVinck, Cooper Engineering Company, Inc., 310 West South Street, Rice

Lake, WI 54868-2420
Tom Kendzierski - DNR Spooner >





